
December 12, 2021

Announcement on certain changes to the Consent Solicitation

Metinvest B.V. has announced certain changes to the Consent Solicitation launched on 22 November 2021

Full announcement is available

here

.

https://metinvestholding.com/en/media/news/announcement-on-certain-changes-to-the-consent-solicitation

https://metinvestholding.com/Content/CmsFile/ru/investorskit__Metinvest_Fee_Increase_Announcement_12-Dec-2021.pdf
https://metinvestholding.com/en/media/news/announcement-on-certain-changes-to-the-consent-solicitation

